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Nebraska Dry Pea and Lentil Commission Announces December Meeting 

 
LINCOLN, Neb — The Nebraska Dry Pea and Lentil Commission will hold its next meeting 
Monday, December 5, 2022, at the Fallbrook Nebraska State Office Building, 245 Fallbrook 
Blvd, Lincoln, NE 68521. The meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. CT. 

During the meeting, the Dry Pea and Lentil Commission will receive reports from members as 
well as the University of Nebraska-Lincoln. The board will discuss commission issues, 
determine travel and participation in upcoming meetings and events and review funding 
proposals for spring planted research. The public is welcome to attend any open portion of the 
meeting. 

 Interested individuals may contact the Nebraska Wheat Board office for a copy of the detailed 
agenda or for more information. 

 
 

 


